ANSONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

42 Grove Street Ansonia, CT 06401

Carol Merlone, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools
cmerlone@ansonia.org



TEL (203) 736-5095 FAX (203) 736-5098

January 11, 2018

Ms. Janet Vitarius Waugh Town & City Clerk City of Ansonia 253 Main Street Ansonia, Connecticut 06401

Dear Ms. Janet Vitarius Waugh:



A special meeting of the Ansonia Board of Education will be held on Wednesday, January 17, 2018, beginning at 1:00 p.m. at the Robert E. Zuraw Administrative Office Building, DTL, 42 Grove Street, Ansonia, CT, for the purpose of conducting a student expulsion hearing. A request will be made for a motion to convene in executive sessions for the purpose of conducting such hearings in order to protect the personal privacy interests of the student involved. The Board may take action on the expulsion when it returns to open session.

For the Board of Education

Carol Merlone, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Carol Merlone